
Open Days for September 2022 Intake 
 

Open Days have now been arranged for the September 2022 

intake. If you have a child born between 1st September 2017 

and 31st August 2018 then you can apply for a position at St 

George’s Church of England Primary School. Applications 

open from 10th September 2021 to 15th January 2022. 

 

If you would like to see around the school, please contact the 

school office on 01732 882401 or email admin@st-georges-

wrotham.kent.sch.uk to make an appointment. 

 

School tours will be from 9.30am to 11.00am on the 

following dates: 

 

 Wednesday 20th October 2021 

 Wednesday 3rd November 2021 

 Thursday 18th November 2021 

 Thursday 2nd December 2021 

 Wednesday 12th January 2022 

 

We look forward to showing you our school. 

 

Mrs E Rye 

Headteacher 
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